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SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
March 1, 2019 

 
Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission   Via Electronic Filing 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Aqua North Carolina, Inc., Docket Nos. W-218, Sub 497 & 497A 
Request for Extension of Time to File Tenth Semi-Annual Report 
Regarding Secondary Water Quality Concerns 

 
Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

Aqua North Carolina, Inc. (“Aqua” or “Company”) hereby files a request 

for an extension of time until Monday, March 11, 2019, to file the Report, which 

is required by the Commission, jointly made by Aqua and the Public Staff, and 

due to be filed today.  Aqua and the Public Staff have been diligently working 

to finish the Report. However, areas of significant disagreement between the 

parties have arisen which require additional time to resolve before a Report can 

be filed, thereby necessitating this request for an extension of time. 

Aqua is authorized to state that the Public Staff does not oppose this 

request.  The Attorney General and Intervenor Eric Galamb, the only other 

parties to Docket No. W-218, Sub 497,  are being  contacted electronically to 

ask if they oppose it, and have been  served with a copy of the Company’s 

request for extension of time. 

As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance; please feel free 

to contact me if there are any questions or suggestions.   

      Sincerely, 
      Electronically Submitted 
      /s/Jo Anne Sanford 
      State Bar No. 6831 

Attorney for Aqua North Carolina, Inc. 
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